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  Wednesday 5/5 [ŀǎǘ 5ŀȅ ŦƻǊ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ ƎƛŦǘǎ 

  Thursday 6/5 4NS & 4JX Activity ς aŀŘ !ōƻǳǘ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ΨIŜŀǘ ŀƴŘ 9ƴŜǊƎȅΩ 

  Friday  7/5 aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ 

     District Cross Country ς Maranatha Christian School, Officer Campus 

     Last Day for Book Club orders 

  Tuesday 18/5 School Council Meeting ς 7.00pm in Staffroom 

  Friday  4/6 4OB & 4TV Activity ς aŀŘ !ōƻǳǘ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ΨIŜŀǘ ŀƴŘ 9ƴŜǊƎȅΩ (Rescheduled) 

  Thursday 10/6 Curriculum Day ς Students do not attend school on this day 

  Friday  11/6 Curriculum Day ς Students do not attend school on this day 

  Monday 14/6 QueenΩs Birthday Public Holiday -  Students do not attend school on this day 

 

 

              FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents, 
 

As we move towards getting school back to as άnormalέ as possible, I want to make parents aware of some 

changes that we are making to notices that we send home to parents for their signature about excursions, camps and 

school concerts. When we attend any of these, we must provide a list of names of everyone who attends, and a contact 

phone number for each person/student. Please be sure that the phone number you provide is up to date.  
 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Jacinta, 6BS, who competed in the 50m Breaststroke event at the State Swimming Championships on 

Monday 26th April. Well done Jacinta for finishing 3rd in this event.  
 

Wearing Hats When Outside at School 
From Monday, 3rd May, students are no longer required to wear hats when outside.  

 

John Hurley 

Principal 

 

 

Notices Sent Home This Week 
  

 4OB & 4TV Activity ς Mad About Science (Rescheduled) 

 Prep Families ς Australian Early Development Census (AEDC) 

 

 
Welcome to Vukasin, 5JR, who commenced at Thomas 

Mitch ell this week.  

J
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aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ ς Friday 7th May 
¢ƘŜ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ {ǘŀƭƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ тth May.  

 

Each child has the opportunity to prepay online for one gift for their special person. Payment can be 

made via the Sentral Portal https://sentral.tmps.vic.edu/portal/login from Friday 19th April up until 

Wednesday 5th May 2021. Alternatively, you are welcome to call into the office and pay via EFT.  

Please note: cash cannot be accepted. 

 

 

ANZAC Day Appeal 2021 
This year we raised $102.85 from the sale of Anzac Day badges, thank you to our school community 

for supporting the Anzac Appeal this year.  Proceeds are used to assist the welfare work carried out 

by the RSL for Ex- service men, women and their families. 

 

BOOK CLUB Issue 3, 2021  
Brochures for Issue 3 are being distributed this week.  
 

Due to the Covid situation, the school cannot accept cash payments. Orders can be placed using a credit card through 

the parent portal LOOP, scholastic.com.au/LOOP. If you have not used LOOP before, it is a simple process to join, select 

your items and pay for your order using a credit card. Click on the REGISTER button and fill out your details.  

                                
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

When you order and pay using LOOP, there is no need to fill in the brochure or return anything to school.  
 

Your order will be automatically linked to Thomas Mitchell P.S. Items ordered will be sent directly to the school (no 

postage fee) and distributed to students.  

 

Orders close Friday 7th May. 

 

Josie Morando 

Librarian 

 
 

https://sentral.tmps.vic.edu/portal/login


Thomas Mitchell Sport News 
 

State Swimming Championships: Jacinta 6BS 
Congratulations to Jacinta in 6BS who competed at the State Swimming Championships on Monday 26th April. She 

swam in the 50m breaststroke and performed extremely well placing 3rd fastest in the State. We are all very proud of 

this wonderful achievement! 

 

District Cross Country 
Students who have qualified for the District Cross Country on Friday 7th May are encouraged to attend the training 

sessions before school on the following dates. Please meet Mr Gouge at 8.30am in the gym. 

 

Date Time 

Friday 30th April Meet at 8.30am in the gym 

Tuesday 4th May Meet at 8.30am in the gym 

Wednesday 5th May Meet at 8.30am in the gym 

 

The permission notes and the $5.00 bus fare are due no later than today, Thursday 29th April. Students who cannot 

make the above training times are expected to train in their own time to prepare themselves for the competition. The 

9/10 age group will run 2kms while the 11 years and 12/13 years will run on the 3km course. Good luck to all students 

competing. 

 

Weekly House Points 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great week! 

Tim Gouge 

Physical Education & Sport Coordinator  

 

Uniform Shop 
The Uniform Shop will be open on the following days during Term 2. Please be aware due to capacity limits, there may 
be a delay being served. We apologise for any inconvenience. 

 
A reminder that all students are required to wear a TMPS hat while outside until Friday 30th April. 
 

 

1st Fraser 1250 

2nd  Perkins 1200 

3rd Freeman  1100 

4th  Bradman  1100 

Every Tuesday afternoon between 3.00pm to 4.00pm: 

 

4, 11th, 18th & 25th May 

1st, 8th, 15th & 22nd June 

 

 

Every Friday morning between 8.30am to 9.30am: 

 

30th April 

7th, 14th, 21st & 28th May 

4th, 18th & 25th June 

 

 



Playgroup 
The school offers a Playgroup for 0-5 year olds each Thursday morning from 9.15am ς 10.30am during 

the school term in Rooms 18/19. We ask for a gold coin donation to participate and for parents to 

please bring a nut free snack for their child/ren and water.   

 

It is a great opportunity for local families and parents of children attending our school and for your 

young children to meet other children who may be joining the school in the future.  Please feel free to bring a friend 

along, or if you know someone with younger children who would like to join this group, please let them know. Fun 

activities include: playdough, painting, pasting, stories, music, singing and games. 

Community News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 


